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I-70 Parachute to Rulison Resurfacing Project

PROJECT OVERVIEW

The Colorado Department of Transportation and contracting partner Elam Construction will begin the Interstate 70 Parachute 
to Rulison resurfacing project on April 5. The project will take place on I-70 beginning at Mile Point 75.4, east of Parachute, 
and will continue for 6 miles to MP 81.6 near Rulison.


Work will include a 2” hot mix asphalt overlay, installing new guardrail, leveling asphalt at select locations, replacement of 
bridge rail and striping.


PROJECT BENIFITS

The new road surface will add approximately 10 years of life to the highway, provide a smoother road surface and will 
eliminate ruts and road damage. This will allow for an improved smoother and safer drive for motorists. The new guardrail 
will be 31” high instead of 27” high to help veering vehicles remain on the road more effectively, making the highway safer 
for the traveling public.  


PROJECT SCHEDULE

Hours of operation are Monday through Friday 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. The project, starting in April, has an anticipated completion 
date of September 2022.


TRAVEL IMPACTS

Motorists should plan for single-lane closures, 20 minute delays, reduced speed limit and a 12 ft. width restriction.


CONTACT INFORMATION

If you have questions or concerns or if you would like to be added to our public outreach contact list to receive construction 
updates, please contact us!

• Project Phone Line -(970) 456-1361

• Project Email - resurfacingproject@gmail.com 

• Project Webpage - Website
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